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The south transfer point will need to close in December 2025 to accommodate the Park Badger redevelopment project. This will result in the closure of the south transfer point itself (stop 4100). Metro proposes to relocate this stop for Route B as well as the terminals for Routes G and H, and stop for Route O, to Park and Hughes with a new set of four bus stops. 

In addition, Metro recommends closing the stop pair at Park and Buick which are close to Hughes (stops 475 and 906).

With this change, Metro also recommends closing stop 121 (eastbound Badger at Fiedler) and relocating stop 816 to southbound Fish Hatchery near side of Badger Road, where it would only be served by Route 75, but not Routes B or H. This change will help Route B with on-time performance and is consistent with the north-south BRT project.
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